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Julia Power - Staff
The Board of Directors held their regularly scheduled Board Meeting at the Doney Park Water office at 5290 E Northgate Loop, Flagstaff AZ.  President Jim Timney called the meeting to order at 9:06 a.m.
The first agenda item was Communication from Members – No members were present.

Next on the agenda was the Approval of the November 2019 Board Meeting Minutes.  All Directors present reviewed the minutes.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve, Director Lehman seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The Board then reviewed the Financial Statements.  Director Wasson made a motion to approve, Director Peat seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion to approve was passed.
The next agenda item was the Manager Reports, Office Reports, and Operation Reports.  
New Business:
· The Board reviewed the Silver Valley Water Mainline Extension Cost Estimate that was drafted by Matthew Garcia.  The goal is to complete this section by end of 2020.
· A preliminary budget was reviewed by the Board.  Marc will have a Final Budget for review by January the 2020 Board Meeting.
· Marc Twidwell informed the Board that the Navajo Nation Gaming Enterprise recently purchased a 14.1-acre parcel known as The Horsemen Lodge and the adjoining parcels both north and south along U.S. Hwy 89.  The board had a general discussion about it. 
· The Board agreed to maintain the current Articles of Incorporation By-Laws and Tariffs timeline for the 2020 DPW Election Process and Annual Meeting. 
· Director Peat was informed of the plan to enter into a voluntary compliance agreement with ADOR.  The VCA will require DPW to report the last 10 years of abandoned checks and to report annually in the future.  The VCA will absolve DPW of any penalties, interest, claims and actions by ADOR.

Director Wasson made a motion to adjourn, Director Lehman seconded the motion, all were in favor, and the motion was passed.  The meeting adjourned at 11:30 a.m.
________________________________                       ________________________
Secretary
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